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Notes from Dan and DeAnn 

 

Destino Break was amazing…  We even got featured on the national Instagram account.  We’re 

almost famous!    But more than that, God’s name was lifted up on the beach, people heard the gospel, and some even 

made decisions for Christ!  Praise the Lord! 
 

The Belize trip was eye-

opening and productive...  
Meanwhile, I was able to meet with a 

number of missionaries and pastors in 

Belize.  One pastor (pictured top right) said 

that in Belize many people have been 

“vaccinated by religion”—that 

they’ve been given a small dose of the real 

thing that keeps them from experiencing the 

real Jesus until someone shows up and 

shows them Christ’s love tangibly.  So we 

are going to send students on mission this 

summer to “show up” in Belize! 

Prayer requests: I’m overwhelmed with gratefulness this month.  Thanks for  your  prayers on our  behalf.  People 

have come to know Jesus.  Students have taken steps of faith.  God’s kingdom is being expanded!  Thank you so much for 

your involvement!  Would you pray this month for a few things:  That new believers in San Antonio would have their 

faith strengthened.  That our student leaders would lead in a way that invites others into relationship with Jesus.  We are 

beginning to look at student leaders for next year—please pray for wisdom and excited and committed new leaders! 


